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April 1, 2025 

Ian Search
Municipality of Lakeshore
419 Notre Dame Street
Belle River, Ontario
N0R 1A0

Re: COA Submission, B-03-2025-A, B & C, John Thomas Fuerth

Please be advised that the County has reviewed the aforementioned application. 
Comments are engineering-related only, and the application has not been reviewed from 
a planning perspective.  The subject lands do not have frontage on a County Road. The
County has no objections as it pertains to this application. 

We are requesting a copy of the Decision of the aforementioned application. Should this 
application be approved we are requesting a copy of the revised survey plan of the subject 
lands in order to update our mapping records. Thank you for your assistance and 
cooperation in this matter.

Should you require further information, please contact the undersigned by email at 
kbalallo@countyofessex.ca or by phone at extension 1564. 

Regards,

Kristoffer Balallo
Engineering Technologist
Kristoffer B


